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including the representative from the Institute of Parasitology, 
for the round trip from Montreal to Halifax, N.S. 1 
stood that Dr. Parnell will not be able to make the round trip 
but will disembark at Moosonee, Ontario. He will be expected to 
defray all expenses to Montreal and home from Moosonee.

mIt is under-

I may say that the Department is particularly 
anxious to co-operate with the scientists and others interested in 
parasites insofar as they relate to the reindeer and 
bearers in the Northwest Territories.

commercial fur 
It is hoped that in the 

present instance we will not only secure information of immediate 
value but will be paving the way for a more extensive study of the 
fur cycles and kindred subjects which it is believed 
bearing on the economic resources of northern Canada.

have such a

Yours very truly,m

Xr

Assistant Deputy Minister.


